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Calendar of Eventsé.. 
March 
Tomorrow, Friday 6thðDivision Lawn Bowls 
Monday 9thðLabour Day public holiday 
Tuesday 10th - Field Days meeting 7pm 
Thursday 12th - Library bus visit 
Friday 13thðBook Club orders close 
Monday 16th -School Council meeting  
Wednesday 18th  - Grip student leadership             
conference / ñUniteò incursion for grades 4-6 
Friday 20th - Harmony Week activity day  

March 
Monday 23rd - Regional Lawn Bowls  
Tuesday 10thðField Days meeting 7pm 
Tuesday 24th & Wednesday 25thðParent/Teacher 
interviews.  
Friday 27thðLast day of Term 1. Raffle draw, 2.30pm 
dismissal 
 
April 
Tuesday 14thðFirst day of term 2 
17th & 18th East Gippsland Field Days 
Monday 20thðSchool photo morning 
 

Principalôs Message Term 1, Week 6 
 

Congratulations to our three golfers, Harry Stewart, Archie Irish and Aiden Bruse, who represented our 
school at the District Golf tournament last Friday. The three boys made it through to the divisional round 
in the coming weeks. What an excellent effort! 
 
Uniform Update ï Now summer has come and gone, our school council has updated the uniform policy 
and added NAVY HOODIES to the list. The next time you are in Nickôs in Bairnsdale keep an eye out for 
the new addition. There is also only a small amount of the rugby style jumpers left. Most students have 
started the year well in regards to uniform. We love seeing so much navy blue and white around our 
school and out in the community. 
 
Bus Supervision ï A reminder to all families that access our bus service. Your children must be             
supervised by an adult at pick up and drop off times at bus stops. This is a requirement for all families and 
an important part when getting our students to and from school safely.  
 

Nagle Transition ï Our Grade Six students have a special presentation from Nagle College next     
Wednesday. They will be hearing about the wonderful aspects of secondary school life and how best to 
prepare for that. We will even be hearing the experiences of some previous students, Lachlan Feather and 
Kampbell Hall, and how they have settled into life at Nagle College.  
 

Grade Six Shirts ï They have arrived! Next Tuesday, we will have assembly and will present our Grade 
Six students with their graduating year polo shirts. Mr Collins and Mrs McNab are organising the Prep 
students to present them. 
 

Clean-up Australia Day ï Thank you to the entire school for their effort in cleaning up our community 
last Friday. It is pleasing to know all of our students can be proud of their community and take a small part 
in caring for it for the future. 
 
All the best to Mr. Collins and the lawn bowls team tomorrow. You will represent our school with pride, 
display a positive attitude and work as a team. Good luck! 
 
Enjoy the long weekend! 
 

Mr Cairns                                              RIDDLE OF THE WEEK: 

                                                When will water stop flowing downhill?  

5th MARCH, 2020                                                                  NEWSLETTER NO. 6 

 



STUDENT AWARDS 

MEETé 
Tina Jennion 

 
 
 
My family is made up ofé  
Husband, Brad, and children Laura, Toby and 
Lewis. 
 
My favourite sport isé  
Equestrian. 
 
My hobbies areé 
Horse riding, knitting, reading and gardening. 
 
On my dream holiday, I would goé 
Horse riding in the High Country. 
 
The last book I read wasé 
Mr Chicken goes to Paris. 
 
My favourite movie/series isé 
Romantic comedies. 
 
Three traits that define me areé 
Organised, honest and open. 
 
If I wasnôt a teacher, I would beé 
A horse physiotherapist or a jillaroo. 
 
A piece of advice for all studentsé 
All students are special in their own way. 
 
What I love most about Lindenow PS isé 
The family friendly atmosphere and the great 
students and colleagues. 

Prep Aman Sekhon Resilience: For working hard on learning how to write his name. Well done! 

Grade 1 Amalie Brennan Resilience: For showing resilience when trying to improve her writing. 

2/3G Mia Karanikis Resilience: For trying her hardest and not giving up, even with a broken wrist. 

2/3JW Charlotte Ellis Resilience: For speaking up and asking for help while working through         
challenging tasks. 

4/5R Alesha King Respect: She is always supportive and respectful of others in and out of the     
classroom. 

4/5L Rachael Bulmer Resilience: For always taking on feedback and improving her work. Fantastic 
effort! 

Grade 6 Alex Binks Resilience: For stepping outside his comfort zone while learning some important 
survival skills during the Open Water excursion.  

HEAD LICE 
Families are asked to check their childôs hair        
regularly for head lice  and/or eggs.  Children with 
live lice need to have their hair treated prior to      
returning to school.  Information on treatment    
methods is available from the school office. 
 

Easter Raffle 
Easter this year falls on the last weekend of the school holidays. 
Donation of Easter Eggs or Easter gifts for the school raffle 
would be appreciated and can be delivered to the school office 

any time. 
Raffle tickets will be sent home soon, with the raffle being 

drawn on the last day of term 1, March 27th.. 
 
 



 
 

EAST GIPPSLAND FIELD DAYS 
The East Gippsland Field Days are being held on Friday the 17h and Saturday the 18th of April and we need your 
help!  This year the Lindenow Primary School, Lindenow Kindergarten and the Meerlieu Community Group are  

co-ordinating the  catering.  
 

We would really appreciate having a few extra helpers on the committee this year, especially anyone who might like 
to learn the ropes and lead the committee in the future, as some of our more experienced members will be stepping 

down in the next couple of years.  
 

It is a great committee to be involved with, because it is all done and dusted in a couple of months!  It is also a very 
rewarding event to be involved in, being the largest fundraiser for the school each year. 

 
For anyone interested in what is involved, our next meeting will be held on Tuesday March 10th at Lindenow    
Primary School, 7pm. At this meeting we will discuss purchasing of food, supplies, equipment, roster etc. for 

the two days.   
 

Previously it has been expected that committee members be available for both the Friday and Saturday, as well as set 
up morning on the Thursday, but we are becoming more flexible with this, and if we have enough members we can 

be even more flexible.  
 

If you feel as though you could commit to joining, please contact Anita 0408 355 493 or Trish 0417 526 114.   If 
you arenôt able to join the committee, please be sure to spare a few hours volunteering on Friday or Saturday, it is a 

great atmosphere and the work is enjoyable alongside your friends and other members of the community. 

 
 

 
WOODGLEN PLAYGROUP 

Just a quick reminder that playgroup at the Woodglen Campus is held on the first  Thursday of each month from                  
9.30-11.30am.   New families welcome. For more information please contact Katie Hunter at Lindenow PS on   

Mondays, 51571340. 

$0..6/*5: /05*$&4ROO 

[Lb59bh² W¦bLhw Chh¢.![[9w{ - ǳмлǎΣ ǳмнǎ ϧ ǳмпǎΦ 
¢ǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ǎǘŀǊǘǎ    ¢ƘǳǊǎ мнǘƘ - .ŀŎƪ ƻǾŀƭ 
                              ¢ƘǳǊǎ мфǘƘ - .ŀŎƪ ƻǾŀƭ 
                              ¢ƘǳǊǎ нсǘƘ - [ƛƎƘǘ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎΣ aŜŜǘ ǘƘŜ ŎƻŀŎƘŜǎ ϧ 


